
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION  FORM M-1 

Bible Students Retirement Center 
1801 NE 201st Avenue       Fairview, OR 97024 

  503.661.7045        503.491.1556        TheBSRC@gmail.com  

Please consider becoming a Member of the Bible Students Retirement Center. 
Members receive periodic reports of BSRC activities and the minutes of Board of 
Directors meetings. Once each year Members vote to elect Directors who are 
responsible for managing the Center. Becoming a member does not mean you plan 
to live at the Center. It does mean you are interested in the concept under which 
the Center was organized which is to provide a living arrangement conducive to 
warm Christian fellowship and studies as well as filling physical needs for older 
brethren of the Bible Student Fellowship so they may enjoy and beneficially use 
their retirement years in the service of the Lord.  
To qualify as a member you need to: 
 Be of the Bible Student Fellowship 
 Believe in the “Ransom for All” 
 Be consecrated to the Lord and pressing “toward the mark for the prize of the  
    high calling of God in Christ Jesus.” (Phil. 3:13,14) 
 Pay annual dues of $25 [single] or $35 [couple living at the same address] 
We appreciate your support and ask a continued interest in your prayers. 
- - - - -✁- - - -✁- - - -✁- - - -✁- - - -✁- - - -✁- - - -✁- - - -✁- - - -✁- - - -✁- - - -✁- - - 

Membership Application 
 $25 Annual Dues (Jan 1 – Dec 31st) Regular Single Member 

  $35 Annual Dues (Jan 1 – Dec 31st) Couple [living at the same address] 
 Name ______________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________ 
City/State/Zip: __________________________________________________ 

In	
  an	
  effort	
  to	
  use	
  the	
  LORD's	
  money	
  and	
  resources	
  efficiently,	
  the	
  BSRC	
  is	
  now	
  offering	
  
the	
  two	
  newsletters	
  and	
  the	
  Annual	
  Report	
  in	
  email	
  form.	
  This	
  will	
  reduce	
  paper,	
  
printing	
  and	
  mailing	
  costs.	
  Please	
  check	
  the	
  box	
  if	
  you	
  want	
  to	
  receive	
  the	
  BSRC	
  
publications	
  via	
  email	
  and	
  return	
  it	
  with	
  your	
  annual	
  dues.	
  	
  
    Yes! I would like to receive the BSRC newsletters and Annual Reports via email instead of 

U.S. Mail.  Please clearly print your email address(es) of you (and spouse): 

    Name         Email:      

    Name         Email:      

 
Please mail this with your check payable to The BSRC to: 

BSRC Membership Committee 
1801 N.E. 201st Avenue 

Fairview OR 97024 
11/2010 


